
All Call 8/11/22 
 
Attention all FCS families, students who are currently in Grades 7 through 
12.   This is a friendly reminder for families who have children interested in playing 
a fall sport.  Please go to the FamilyID link on our schools homepage and sign up 
for fall sports.  If you have already signed up, please take a moment to update 
your child’s health history form in family id.  This update needs to be done 30 days 
prior to the start of a sport season.  The fall sports season for varsity and jv 
sports begins on August 20th.  Modified sports will begin on August 22nd.  We 
currently have the following sports taking place in the fall: 
 
Football 
Volleyball 
Cross-country 
Soccer 
Cheerleading 
 
If you have any questions please contact Scott Hazelton at 
shazelton@forestville.com. All of this information and more can be found on our 
school website at www.forestville.com 
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